
Ministerial direction: £30 million
Waking Watch Relief Fund for unsafe
high rise buildings

Permanent Secretary Jeremy Pocklington has written to the Secretary of State
for Housing, Communities and Local Government the Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP
who in return issued a ministerial direction.

The letters relate to funding fire alarms for private and social sector
buildings over 18 metres with unsafe cladding and with Waking Watch.
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